Finlay, Tricia

From: . " Lawson, Elaine
Sent: 05 June 2008 11:50
To: _ Robinson, flona
Cc: Coyle, Briege -

Subject; FW: Hyponatraemia in Children

Ilona - could you hold a hard copy of Terry's response with the hyponatraemia papers. Also
trim to the CSCG - secondary care container as 'Email response from T McMurray to Dr Briscoe
- 18.64.088 on link between annual appraisal and hyponatraemia®.

-~----Original Message-----

From: Briscoe, Maura

Sent: 85 June 2008 11:06

To: Lawson, Elaine

Subject: .FW: Hyponatraemia in Children

————— Original Message-----

From: McMurray, Terry

Sent: 1@ April 2088 09:53

Fo: Briscoe, Maura

Cc: Dardis, Pauline

Subject: Re: Hyponatraemia in Children

Hi Maura .

The annual appraisal process for the relevant specialties would be a logical approach. I
recently completed the BMA module very good and have my own certificate!

Terry ‘

————— Original Message -----

From: Briscoe, Maura

- To: McMurray, Terry

Cc: Lawson, Elaine

Sent: Wed Apr ©9 17:22:25 2008
Subject: FW: Hyponatraemia in Children

1

Terry

any thoughts in respect of established consultants and how we get engagement at consultant
level. Presumably could the Trust make it mandatory for all relevant consultants and
associate specialists to include in their annual appraisal?

From: Ferrin, Sean

Sent: @7 March 2088 14:28

To: Briscoe, Maura; Browne, Andrew
Subject: FW: Hyponatraemia in Children

DHSSPS o ‘ 330-144-001




Maura/Andrew
GMO has passed to ydu for information

Sean

From: Kelly, SharonA
Sent: 86 March 2008 09:41
To: peter.flanagan Kilgallen, Anne;
Patrick.loughra Martyn, Charlie
tc: McBride, Michael

Subject: Hyponatraemia in Children

SENT ON BEHALF OF TONY STEVENS

1

6ear Colleagues

I have been reviewing our progress in implementing recommendations with respect fo
hyponatraemia in children. The Belfast Trust has an action plan to implement all the
practical issues but we have had some considerable debate about training particularly for
consultants. The BMA offers very good on line training, by being reluctant to be
prescriptive in telling all consultants that they should do this, not least because of my
concern as to the value of one off training. I would be interested in the approach you have
taken with respect to training of consultant staff in this area.

Regards

Tony

- DHSSPS 330-144-002




Sharon Keily (PA)
pr Tony'Stevens

Medical Director
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